The Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee instructs to
submit a report on the progress of the criminal investigation on the
murder of a married couple in Primorsky Krai

The bodies of an 84-year-old man and a 74-year-old woman with signs of violent death were found
in one of the apartments in the Nakhodka city, Primorsky Krai. On this fact, the Investigating
Authorities of the Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation
for Primorsky Krai launched a criminal case in accordance with paragraph "a" Part 2, Article 105 of
the Criminal Code of the Russian Federation (murder of two or more persons). A 42-year-old local
resident was detained on suspicion of committing a crime.

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed Mr. Fomin V.V., Head of the Investigative
Directorate for Primorsky Krai, to report on the progress of the investigation. The execution of the
order is a subject to control in the Main Directorate of the Department.
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